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SAINT PHILIP NERI CHURCH 
 

April 13, 2014 
 

Palm Sunday 
 

Second Collection This Weekend 
US Archdiocese for the Military Services 

Funds raised from this national collection will make it 
possible for the archdiocese to ensure that all military 
Catholics and their families, as well as patients in the 

Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) Medical Centers, have 
access to the sacraments, the spiritual guidance of a 
Catholic chaplain, and authentic Catholic education. 

Envelopes are the end of the church pews. 
 

PLEASE PRAY for the sick so that they may be 
comforted by the concern and love of their families 
and the family of the Church: Bella Jones Borkowski, 
Brian Bennett, Martha DiCesare, Mary DiDonato, 
Lillian Doherty, Emily Donhauser, Lisa Dougherty, 
Barbara Guldner, Steve Hedrick, Rachel Horvath, 
Vincent Jacoby, Diane Kraus, Bill Keenan, Pat Kost, 
Nicholas Lannutti, George and Molly Lozinak, James 
Maggetti, Sue Male, Joan Marine, Barbara Martinick, 
James McBride, Jr., Joan McGill, John McLaughlin, 
Julia McLaughlin, Margaret McLaughlin, Stephen 
Merlin, Cecilia Moore, Sr. Eileen Mortimer, SSJ, John 
Mullahy, Betty Mulligan, Lisa O’Brien, Jean Marie 
O’Pella, Baby Addison Pfeffer, Baby Harper Ann 
Renshaw, Sue Roccia, Baby Peter Sayegh, Tim 
Schwartz, Kristin Shearon, Yvonne Stephens, Janice 
Swan, Kena Thompson, Connie Wagoner and for all 
those who are hoping and praying for organ 
transplants. 
 

PLEASE PRAY for those who died and those we 
remember in the silence of our hearts especially,  
Mary Kleinschmidt. 
 

BAPTISMAL INSTRUCTIONS are scheduled 
for Tuesday, May 6th at 7:30 PM in the Rectory 
Conference Room. Your baby is always welcome in 
Church, however, for the instruction itself, please 
try to schedule a babysitter so you may be free to 
concentrate. Also, please call the Church Office at 
610‐834‐1975 for sign up purposes. 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
Monday, 9:00 AM to 6:30 Chapel 

6:30 PM Evening Prayer 

 
Congratulations to Mallory Miller and  
James McKeaney on their wedding nuptials  
Last Friday. 

ANNOUNCED MASSES 
 

Monday 
6:30 AM Thomas F. Keane, III 
 Frank and Concetta Lupinacci 
8:30 AM Patricia Thomas 
 

Tuesday  
   6:30 AM Bob Murphy 

8:30 AM Joanne Krieger 
 

Wednesday  
6:30 AM Keane and Lupinacci Families 
8:30 AM Brendan Gray 
  

No morning Masses on Holy Thursday, 
Good Friday and Holy Saturday. Please 
see the Holy Week Schedule for prayer 
services being offered. 
 

The Church Office will be closed on Good Friday. 
 

Mark your calendars. 
Vacation Bible School 

Bible stories    Games    Crafts    Songs    Snacks 
 Place: Saint Philip Neri School Building   
 Dates: July 14‐18 
 Times: 9:00AM ‐ 12:00 PM 
 Cost: $40.00 Per child 
 Registration March 8th to April 30th  

Form on Church website and school 
communication 

 Open: Children age 4 ‐ through Grade 3 
 Questions:  Jeanette Paul 610‐834‐9868 

j.paulspn@gmail.com 
 

“Operation Rice Bowl” All are encouraged to 
participate in “Operation Rice Bowl,” which has 
aided countless hungry persons here in the 
Archdiocese as well as throughout our nation and 
our world. Please return all Rice Bowls to the 
Church office no later than Thursday, April 17th. 
 

Frozen Casseroles for St. John’s Hospice 
Could you find time to make a casserole for the 
homeless of St. John’s? Pans, lids and recipes are 
available in the Church Office and at Barbara 
McCarthy’s (610‐828‐2058). Frozen casseroles are 
brought to Barbara’s house by 9:00 AM. The next 
delivery date is May 7th. 
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The Garden Group Spring is Here! The 
Garden Group is getting ready to start up 
again. We will be selling 50/50 tickets in the 

narthex after all Masses. Please 
stop by and purchase some 
tickets. 
SCHEDULE 

 

Monday 
7:00 PM Cluster/Parish Penance Service 

 

Wednesday 
7:00 PM Stations of the Cross 

 

Holy Thursday 
7:30 PM Mass of the Lord’s Supper 

A concelebrated Mass of the Lord’s Supper 
with the Washing of the Feet. Our church will 

be open for visits and adoration of the 
Blessed Sacrament from after Mass until 

10:00 PM at the Repository in the Chapel. 
10 PM Night Prayer at closing of Holy 

Thursday in Chapel 
 

Good Friday 
9:00 AM Morning Prayer in Church 

Noon Midday Prayer in Church 
3:00 PM Passion and Death of the Lord 
During the Liturgy, Communion will be 

distributed and Veneration of the Cross will 
take place. The Good Friday Collection will 
be for the upkeep of the Shrines in the Holy 

Land. 
7:30 PM Traditional Stations of the Cross, 

followed by Veneration of the Cross. 
Good Friday is a day of fast and abstinence 

for everyone 14 years of age and older. 
 

Holy Saturday 
9:00 AM Morning Prayer in Church 

 Noon to 1:30 PM Confessions 
Easter Vigil 

7:30 PM Liturgy of Light 
Liturgy of Word 

Liturgy of Eucharist 
 

Easter Sunday 
7:00, 8:30, 10:00 and 11:30 AM 

 

Women’s Prayer Group Our Women’s Prayer Group 
meets on the first Thursday of the month from 10:00 
AM to 11:00 AM in the Rectory Conference Room.  
 

Men’s Prayer Group Men of different ages meet 
every Wednesday morning in the Rectory 
Conference Room from 7:30 to 8:30. If you are 
interested in joining and wish for more information, 
call Duane McCarthy at 610‐825‐5237. 
Knights of Columbus The Immaculata Council 
(#3933) of the Knights of Columbus located at 546 
Walnut Lane is holding an Open House on Sunday 
April 27th at 1:00 PM for New Members. We are 
looking for Catholic men, 18 years and older, who 
are committed to making their community a better 
place, while supporting their Church. Being a Knight 
is more than camaraderie, it’s being involved with 
your community, supporting your local Catholic 
Church’s while enhancing your family life. If you are 
interested in joining, please contact Tony De 
Simone at 215‐487‐9876 or ke3933@hotmail.com 
 
Children’s Liturgy Please have your children join us 
for the last two Children’s Liturgy classes!  Pre‐k, 
kindergarten and first graders welcome in the pre‐k 
building during the 10am mass April 6 and 13. 
 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! We are seeking an energetic 
volunteer to teach some of our Children’s Liturgy 
classes next school year!  If you are interested in 
planning lessons, teaching our children and helping 
to advertise our classes, please email or call Nancy 
Williamson nlcwilliamson@comcast.net, 215‐692‐
0146 (cell) 

 

BJ's MEMBERSHIP DRIVE is back!! 
Memberships are $40 instead of $50; 15 

months instead of 12. St. Philip Neri School gets 
$5 for every new and renewed membership. If 
your membership is due to 
expire in the next 6‐7 months, please renew now. 
BJ's will add the 15 months on to your current 
membership. Please don't wait until your 
membership is due to expire. You can check your 
membership date at BJ's or the top of any receipt. 
The applications/flyers are in the back of the 
church on the table. Please drop these forms 
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off at the church office, school office or my home, 
104 Cardinal Drive, Conshohocken, PA 19428. Any 
questions, please contact Linda Pizzi, 
lmpizzi@verizon.net or 610‐940‐1331.  
Deadline is May 2nd. 
 

H.O.P.E. If you, or anyone you know, needs 
transportation to a doctor or dentist appointment, 
or to Church on Sunday, please call Anne or Bill 
Franks at  610‐828‐2530 or email: 
ann59bil@gmail.com, or Loretta Zych at 215‐836‐
1127.  
 

Holy Thursday Prayer Vigil at Norristown Abortion 
Facility – Please join other pro‐life citizens in 
Montgomery County for a Prayer Vigil on Holy 
Thursday,  April 17, 2014, from 10:00 AM to 11:00 
AM at the Norristown Planned Parenthood abortion 
facility at Wood and Powell Streets, which is 
adjacent to the former Montgomery Hospital.  
Thursdays are abortion days at this facility.  Our 
prayerful presence helps to save lives and provides 
a small act of reparation for the abortions occurring 
in our county. 
 

CARROLL AUCTION FOR EDUCATION 
Archbishop John Carroll High School will be the site 
of the 31st Annual CAFÉ (Carroll Auction for 
Education on Saturday, April 26, 2014. For more 
information, please call the Advancement Office at 
(610) 688‐7610 ext. 127 or www.jcarroll.org under 
the alumni tab. 

 

St. Francis Inn  Our Lenten needs: Prayers, Baby 
Formula, Ice Tea Mix, Tea bags, Butter & Sugar, 
Mac‐n‐Cheese, PineSol, Toilet Paper, new Men’s 
Underwear (M, L, XL), Men’s T‐Shirts (L ,XL, 2X), 
Men & Women's socks & Shoes,  small‐sz. Toiletries, 
Powdered Milk, Brown Sugar, Bleach; Generic 1‐a‐
day Multivitamins, Generic 500mg Vitamin C tabs, 
Disposable Razors; Blankets & Comforters. Ongoing 
Needs: DEODORANT(travel‐size), travel‐size 
toothpaste, Shower products, cosmetic bags, 
Powder & Fragrances; Cereal, regular Oatmeal, 
Peanut Butter & Jam, Coffee,  & Lg.Tea Bags; Metal 
Soup Spoons & Dinner Forks; Sz 5&6 Disposable 
Diapers (opened pkgs are great!), Feminine 
Protection Products, esp. POISE pads (opened pkgs 

are ok); Trash bags 13 & 30 gallon size, lunch bags & 
Lots of Prayers!  We are always in need of dish & 
laundry soap, canned food; Clean gently‐used 
sheets, towels & washcloths. 
Donations may be placed in the box in the vestibule 
or delivered to Muller's porch...472 Poplar Lane, 
Whitemarsh Woods.          

 

The Philippians An organization for senior citizens 
fifty years and older that offers trips, programs, 
service projects and entertainment. New members 
are always welcome. For information on becoming 
a member, please contact Angela Berry  
(610) 260‐1211.  

 
IN STOCK and available in church office  

PICK UP YOURS TODAY! 
 
 
 
 

St. Philip Neri Church 
We have a limited supply of  
COMMUNION  Keepsakes  

FREE Personalization 
Available! 

 

Devon Prep Spring Open House, 
Sunday, April 27th, 9 AM – 11 AM 

Devon Prep 7th Grade Practice Exam (for current 7th 
grade boys), Sunday April 27th, 8 AM – 11 AM 

Please call 610‐688‐7337 x129 or email 
pkane@devonprep.com to RSVP 

 
Sisters of Saint Joseph will also be hosting the 
accomplished soprano Maeve Hoglund on Sunday, 
April 27, 2014 at 2:00 pm at the Mount Saint 
Joseph Convent Chapel (located on the campus of 
Chestnut Hill College) and tickets are being sold for 
$25 each. For more information, call Development 
Office at 1‐800‐482‐6510. 
 

Our Lady of Hope is having a choir concert on April 
27th at 3PM. The concert is titled “Step Up For Our 
Youth.”  For more information, please contact 
Cynthia Brown: 267‐738‐7228.  
Donation is $20. 
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Our Mother of Consolation Spirituality & Theology 
Book Group invites you to a discussion of "Paul 
Among the People: The Apostle Reinterpreted and 
Reimagined in His Own Time"  
by Sarah Ruden Wednesday, April 30th, 7:30 PM at 
the OMC Parish Center, Philadelphia. For more info 
contact Ted Forrence at 
tforrence@forrencelaw.com 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
May 31st 10am to 3pm  

MENDED LITTLE HEARTS PHILADELPHIA  
PRESENTS  

ZUMBATHON & BOOT CAMP  
CONTACT ERIN BORKOWSKI AT  

610‐316‐1743 OR mlhphilly@gmail.com. 
LOCATION: SPN SCHOOL 

 

014phi 


